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MANNE LAW OFFICE
P.O. Box 81860
Pittsburgh, PA 15217
Jason W. Manne JManne@lawmanne.com
Admitted in Pennsylvania, Maryland Tel : 724.635.5718
and the District of Columbia Fax: 412.421.8571

October 30, 2017

Jennifer Nikolaisen

Chief, Office of Information and Privacy
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Officer
National Guard Bureau

111 South George Mason Drive

Arlington, VA 22204-1373

Re: FOI/P Request
Antonio Figueroa
Dear Ms. Nikolaisen:

I am writing to appeal the failure of the Puerto Rico National Guard to respond
to the attached Freedom of Information/Privacy Act request. Several months have
elapsed without a response, and I have a postal service receipt showing delivery. The
information was requested prior to the recent storm-related problems in Puerto Rico.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Jason W. Manne
Attorney at Law

www.lawmanne.com



